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Selections Flinn Gallery <selections.flinngallery@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 28, 2024 at 4:25 AM
To: madhur dhingra <madhurdhingragalleries.ny@gmail.com>

Dear Madhur;

Thank you for your application to the Flinn Gallery. I’'m sorry it’s been a while but I’'m
pleased to let you know that the selections committee is interested in your work. We have
added you to our list of artists which we have approved for consideration when we plan the
following season. If your work is selected as part of a particular show we will reach out to
discuss the possibilities. Next season’s shows are already being finalized so if you were to
show with us it wouldn’t be until the 2025-26 season.

Thank you again and we look forward to possibly discussing more sometime in the future!

Francene Langford
Selections Committee Co-Chair

Flinn Gallery

101 West Putnam Avenue
Greenwich, CT 06830
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